
 

 

 

8 March 2024           Our Ref: C56464 

By email: fyi-request-25607-9b7c3234@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe, John, 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA): CAC Member Publishing 

I refer to your official information request dated 2 February 2024 for the following. 

"I noted, https://www.wananga.ac.nz/study/te-kete-tuangahuru-cultural-

development-service/real-estate-authority-continuing-professional-development/ 

May I ask who else is also your approved provider? Can you please provide the list of 

all your approved provider.  

How you selected your provider and what kind of review you will be doing for your 

provider”  

We have considered your request under the OIA. 

Information being released 

The list of our approved CPD training providers is available on our website. 

The Authority appoints Approved Training Providers pursuant to Rule 15 of the Real Estate 
Agents (Continuing Professional Development Rules) Notice 2018.  

Approved training providers were appointed following an expression of interest process 
and assessed against minimum selection criteria which is available on our website here. 
Selected providers are contracted for an agreed period.  

Contracts may be renewed provided the provider continues to meet the minimum 
selection criteria. Approved provider contracts were renewed in 2023.  The next review will 
be in 2025. 

Next steps 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Herman Visagie 

General Counsel  

https://www.rea.govt.nz/real-estate-professionals/education/education-providers/
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